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You might be eligible for the Public Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) Program 

Dear Colleague: 

Welcome to Green River College. As you may know, working for our agency means you can join a federal 
program that could forgive your federal student loans. That’s because the U.S. Department of Education (ED) 
considers us a qualifying employer for the Public Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) program. Through this 
program, ED can forgive your student loan debt after 10 years of making payments on your federal student 
loans while working for a state agency or other qualifying public sector employer 
(https://studentaid.gov/pslf/employer-search).   

If you haven’t signed up for PSLF yet, you still can. One important step is working with our agency’s PSLF contact 
each year to submit a PSLF form. Although the path to loan forgiveness can seem complicated, you could save 
thousands on your student loans. 

To qualify for PSLF, 



Email HR@greenriver.edu for this info


